

Head of School

Friday 10th June 2022

UPDATE

Dear parents/carers and students,

Welcome back to our final school term of this academic year. Our first week back to school has been as busy as ever and students have returned to school looking even smarter than ever! As the weather is warming up, we will ensure students can remove their blazers during the school day. We will make this decision on a daily basis, thanks to the Great British weather.

There has been an air of excitement in school this week for our school show – PLAYBILL. Staff and students have been working hard to ensure everything is all set for our performances yesterday this evening. Thank you to all parents/carers who have purchased tickets to see our show with both performances selling out in advance. I am on the Front of House on both evenings, so it will be a pleasure to meet some of you on this evening too. I will have a full report, including photos in a special newsletter next week.

On another exciting note, Spalding Academy have achieved the School Games Bronze Mark Award for the 2021/22 academic year.

The School Games Mark is a Government-led award scheme, facilitated by the Youth Sport Trust to reward and recognise school's engagement (provision and uptake) in the School Games against a national benchmark and to celebrate keeping young people active.

We are delighted to have been recognised for our success. We are extremely proud of our students for their dedication to all aspects of physical activity and school sport, including those young volunteers, leaders and officials who made our events possible.



We are committed to using the School Games to try and engage those young people who haven't previously been active or represented our school and to try and ensure that all our students have a positive experience and want to try out new activities beyond school too in our community.

We believe in the power of physical activity and school sport as a school and give opportunities to those young people that need it most either as a participant, leader, official or volunteer. I look forward to us working towards the next level in 2023!



I would also like to remind parents/carers about signing up for our Celebration Days in July. Please make sure you sign up to the different activities by the following dates:

- Gold students can book from 11am on Tuesday 7th June to Monday 20th June
- Silver students can book from 11am on Friday 10th June to Monday 20th June
- Bronze students can book from 11am on Tuesday 14th June to Monday 20th June

Your sincerely,

Mrs Jemma Curson

Head of School, Spalding Academy

For the latest news

You can follow Spalding Academy on our official social media platforms as follows:

- www.instagram.com/SpaldingAcademy
- www.facebook.com/SpaldingAcademy
- www.twitter.com/SpaldingSLAT